AGENDA ITEM _C-3_

TO:

APA California Chapter Board 
FROM:
Brooke Peterson, President
DATE:
January 6, 2014
SUBJECT:
Standard Contractor Evaluation Protocol Revisions
Recommended Action:
Review, discuss and approve the proposed revisions to the Standard Contractor Evaluation Protocol 
Background:

In January 2012, in recognition of the fact that contractors providing services to the organization were not be evaluated on a consistent basis and the Board had no information by which to ensure services were being rendered in the best interest of the organization, the APA California Board of Directors formed a Contracts Committee to develop a standard contractor evaluation protocol.  The Contracts Committee then prepared both a Standard Contractor Review Protocol and a Work Program to review all current contracts.  The draft Protocol and Work Program were presented to the Board for consideration in June 2012 and the final Protocol and Work Program were adopted by the Board in October 2012.  
The first contract to be reviewed according to the Standard Contract Review Protocol, Meeting Xceptional for Conference Management, was conducted in the summer and fall of 2013.  (A separate report summarizing the process, results, and recommendation of that evaluation has been prepared by the Vice President for Conferences)  Based on initial experience and issues noted during the process and first application of the protocol, minor revisions, as detailed in the attachment below, are recommended to refine and improve the Standard Contractor Review Protocol.  
Fiscal Impact:
None identified.
Attachments:

Draft Revised Standard Contractor Review Protocol
